May 25, 2016

Dear Friends

We have an opportunity to respond to the Environmental Impact Statement (EIS) submitted by
Yancoal Canada for the Yancoal Southey Potash Project. The Minister of Environment
Honorable Herb Cox is asking for our input and every email or letter is a demonstration that we
care and have questions.

The proposed life of the mine is 100 years. The EIS is a document over 1000 pages and was
prepared for Yancoal by Golder Associates. For those of us living downstream, upstream and
adjacent to this mine - we want to get this right.

You can write your own letter and send it in or you are welcome to use the letter we have
composed — please see attached. If you use our letter please copy this letter and type in your
name and contact information before you email or mail it in. We have till June 4th to share our
thoughts.

Letters can be mailed to:

Minister of Environment Herb Cox
4% Floor, 3211 Albert Street
Regina, Saskatchewan

S4S 5We6

Or emailed to environmental.assessment@gov.sk.ca

Sincerely

Aura Lee MacPherson
On behalf of the Calling Lakes Ecomusem



